
ST. PATRICK CATHOLIC CHURCH
Finance Council Minutes February 10, 2015

Meeting opened with prayer at 6:05 PM.  Members present Ron Berns, Dave Sanger, 
Peg Conner, Jessie Moses.  Others present Father Hernandez and Carla Pester

Minutes were reviewed and approved

Old Business:

1) Office Signage—Dave presented a sample from Sean and the size and design 
approved.  The clover will be changed to the trinity symbol.
2) Legal counsel continues.
3) Church  sound system – Dave spoke with Dale Tieskoetter  and he is sure the sound 
system was separate from the general contractor at the time of  installation.  Possibly 
was CEC communications out of Hiawatha at 800.377.0271.  Carla will get in contact 
with them.
4) Phone system – new system installed and working properly.
5) Financial report to parish – this will be completed in March or April. Father will look 
into publishing minutes on the website.

Financial report: Reviewed.  Going forward, the building fund payment will be approved
by the finance council quarterly.

New Business:

1) Will start publishing scheduled council meetings in bulletin.
2) Fire inspection done as there was an error with system.  It was identified that no 
annual inspection has been done since building  was completed.  Should be annual as 
well as 5 year inspections.  The annual inspection is approximately $500 and the 5 year 
will be $1585.
3) Ron Wille was asked to remove the bricks because they were disintegrating and 
unsightly in appearance at the entrance of the church. 

Closing prayer at 7:20 PM.  Next meeting March 10, 2015 at 6:00 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Jessie Moses


